
GLUTEN FREE

SUNDAY 
LUNCH


Sundays 12pm - 3pm

(3:30pm June | July | August)

LIGHT BITES

Monday - Sunday 11am-3pm 


(3:30pm June | July | August)


SANDWICHES

On gluten free bread with mixed leaves & crisps.


*upgrade to a side salad add £1.80

HAM & ENGLiSH MUSTARD  -  £8.10


ROAST BEEF  -  £10.60

With rocket, red onion & horseradish mayonnaise. 


MATURE CHEDDAR CHEESE  -  £7.05

With either onion | tomato | chutney.


SMOKED SALMON  -  £11.20

With cream cheese & cucumber.


PARMA HAM,  ROCKET & MOZZARELLA - £8.80

With spicy tomato chutney.


TUNA MAYONNAiSE  -  £8.50


CATTOWS CLUB SANDWiCH  -  £14.10

A double decker of chicken and streaky bacon with 

crisp lettuce, tomato, Emmental cheese & 
mayonnaise.


TOASTED SANDWICHES

On gluten free bread with mixed leaves & crisps.


*upgrade to a side salad add £1.80


CHEDDAR & EMMENTAL  -  £9.25

With either onion jam | tomato | pineapple


HAM, CHEDDAR & EMMENTAL  -  £10.25

With either pineapple or tomato  -  £11.15


BACON & BRiE  -  £10.65

With red onion jam.


MOZZARELLA & TOMATO  -  £10.30

With green pesto & rocket.


JACKET POTATOES

Served with butter and a mixed leaf salad.


AS iT COMES   -  £4.80


ADD

Cheddar cheese - £2.65  //  Baked beans - £1.90

Tuna & sweetcorn - £3.65  //  Chilli - £5.55


Mediterranean vegetables & Feta - £5.55

Rainbow coleslaw - £3.00


SOUP

SOUP OF THE DAY  -  £8.75


Homemade, served with gluten free bread.

SOUP & SANDWiCH  -  £12.30*


*£2.00 extra for salmon or beef sandwich.

FOOD ALLERGiES & 
DiETARY PREFERENCES

*IF YOU HAVE A FOOD ALLERGY OR DiETARY 
PREFERENCE PLEASE ASK A MEMBER OF 
OUR TEAM WHO WiLL BE HAPPY TO HELP.


GET SOCiAL > SEARCH CATTOWS FARM


HOMEMADE CAKES, 
BAKES & DESSERTS


*individually priced

vegan & gluten free options available


AVAiLABLE TO EAT iN OR CAKE-AWAY


PURBECK ICE CREAM

A CONE, TUB OR ADDED TO YOUR DESSERT 


MAIN COURSE

MENU
Gluten Free

HOT SANDWiCHES

With mixed leaves, chips & gravy.

*add pigs in blankets £3.55.

ROAST PORK, STUFFiNG & APPLE 

SAUCE  -  £12.20 

CHiCKEN, STUFFiNG & CRANBERRY 

SAUCE  -  £12.20


BOWLS

A base of mixed leaves, rocket, 
tomatoes, red onion, carrot ribbons, 
pomegranate seeds & mandarins with…


MATURE CHEDDAR CHEESE -  £12.05


GRiLLED CHiCKEN BREAST & BACON  -  £14.25


PARMA HAM, FETA & BALSAMiC  -  £14.95

STARTERS

SOUP OF THE DAY - £8.75

Served with gluten free bread.


AVOCADO TOAST - £7.95

Toasted gluten free bread topped with 
avocado, feta & red onion.


MiNi CHiCKEN & BACON SALAD - £6.95

A mixed leaf salad with chicken breast 
strips & bacon.


All served with seasonal greens, oven 
roasted carrots, a gluten free 

Yorkshire pudding & oven roasted 
potatoes.


TOPSIDE OF LEICESTERSHiRE BEEF  -  £16.95 


ROAST LOiN OF PORK  -  £16.50 

with pork, sage & onion stuffing.


ROAST LEG OF LAMB  -  £16.95


3 MEAT ROAST (BEEF, PORK, LAMB)  -  £19.95

with pork, sage & onion stuffing & 

pigs in blankets.


CHiCKEN BREAST WRAPPED iN BACON  -  
£15.50 


with pork, sage & onion stuffing & 
pigs in blankets. 


VEGETARiAN OPTiON OF THE DAY - £14.99


EXTRAS

YORKSHiRE PUDDiNG - £1.80


PiGS IN BLANKETS (6) - £3.55


MASHED POTATOES - £3.20


PORK, SAGE & ONiON STUFFiNG - £2.00


SIDES

BOWL OF FRIES - £3.50


SHARING BOWL OF FRIES - £5.60


BREAKFAST 

Monday - Friday 9am-11:45am 


Weekends 9am-11:30am


COOKED BREAKFAST


THE PIGLET  -  £7.95

Gluten free pork patty, rasher of best 
back bacon, free range fried egg & 
baked beans. Served with gluten free 
toast.


THE BIG PIG  -  £11.55

Gluten free pork patty, two rashers of 
best back bacon, mushrooms, grilled 
tomato, free range fried egg & baked 
beans. Served with gluten free toast.


THE HOG FATHER  -  £16.20

Two gluten free pork patties, three 
rashers of best back bacon, mushrooms, 
grilled tomato, free range fried egg & 
baked beans. Served with gluten free 
toast.


THE PIG HUGGER  -  £11.75

Smashed avocado, free range fried egg, 
mushrooms, grilled tomato & baked 
beans. Served with gluten free toast.


EGGS

EGGS ON TOAST  -  £5.60

Poached, scrambled or fried.


EGGS BENEDiCT  -  £9.50

A topped with ham, two free range 
poached eggs & hollandaise sauce.


ON TOAST

SMOKED SALMON - £12.50

Ribbons of smoked salmon and free 
range scrambled eggs on gluten free 
toast. 


BACON & EGGS - £9.50

Two rashers of best back bacon & free 
range scrambled eggs on gluten free 
toast.


SMASHED AVOCADO - £9.75

Two free range poached eggs & smashed 
avocado on gluten free toast.


PANCAKES

BACON PANCAKES  -  £9.50

A stack of gluten free pancakes, with 
streaky bacon, maple syrup & 
blueberries.


BERRY PANCAKES  -  £9.50

A stack of gluten free pancakes, with 
summer berries & thick double cream.



